
DISCLOSURE 

 

Date Subject 

27.07.2016 The members of United Forum of Bank Unions (UFBU) have given a call for 

observance of All India Bank Strike on July 29, 2016 in support of their 

demands.  If the strike materializes, a section of the Bank’s employees may 

take part in the proposed strike on the said date, in which case, the normal 

functioning of the branches / offices of the Bank may get affected. 
 


